







October 22, 2014



Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	Gus & Jack Moving Company, LLC
	Docket TV-143199

Dear Mr. King:  

On October 21, 2014, I received the enclosed letter and attachments from Gus Mansour, owner of Gus & Jack Moving Company, LLC.  As a courtesy to Mr. Mansour, I request that the enclosed documents be filed in Docket TV-143199.

Please note that commission staff does not stipulate to the admissibility of these documents for purposes of the upcoming brief adjudicative proceeding.

Sincerely,



JULIAN BEATTIE
Assistant Attorney General 
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